
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Felicity Class 2: Fabien  Class 3: Phoebe  Class 4: Fatimah  
 

Badges:  
 
Headteacher awards: George M, Evelyn P, Ophelia G, Lily B, Lucinda H, Emily W, Matilda W,  
Caitlin F, Maddison S, Oscar W, Charlotte R, Morgan L, Ibrahim S 
Writer of the Week:  Alex C3 (Last Week)  Ophelia C1 

 23rd June 2023 

 
 NEEDWOOD 

Class 1: Paige F  Class 2: Children who performed in the Entrust Music Concert Class 3: Will Hayhurst 
Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Heidi W, Xanthe C, Ava A, Robin R, Tobias W, Sylvie  
Writer of the Week:   Will Hu, Hazel Blossom G   (C3) 

Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone has had a good week.  We have had a little more disruption due to the rain this week, 
but we have managed to do sports day at Needwood.  I hope our All Saints parents are able to join us 
for our rearranged sports day on Monday afternoon. 
 
Next Friday is the All Saints 150

th
 Birthday celebration day.  The children from both schools will be  

coming together for a day of enrichment, including beatboxing, streetdance and art activities.  If you are 
an All Saints parent and are able to join us in Church for the service at 2pm please let the office know 
so we can allocate seats. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter   
 

Ella H, Lauren H (Bronze Medal) 

(Silver Star) 

 ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1  -  96% 

 CLASS 2   -  100% 

  CLASS 3   -   99% 

  CLASS 4   -  97% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1   -  94% 
 

CLASS 2  -  97% 
 

CLASS 3  -  99% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 (Bronze Star) 

Romilly T, Joseph M  (Bronze Cup) 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
NEEDWOOD SPORTS DAY  
 
Results: 
 
BB 89 
DD  79 
LL  116 
MM 96 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

26.6.23 SPORTS DAY (REARRANGED) 

30.6.23 150TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 2.00 PM 

30.6.23 PTA SUMMER FAIR 
SCHOOL PLAYGROUND 

3.7.23 MOVE UP MORNING/NEW INTAKE  
MORNING 

7.7.23 INSET DAY 

10.7.23 KS2 DERBY OPEN CENTRE TRIP 

14.7.23 YEAR 6 LEAVERS SHOW 

17.7.23 YEAR 6 LEAVERS AND FINAL WORSHIP 

21.7.23 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

29.6.23 RM 150TH CELEBRATION  

5.7.23 MOVE UP MORNING 

6.7.23 NW PTA MEETING  2.30 PM 
AT SCHOOL 

7.7.23 INSET DAY 

19.7.23 LEAVERS AND FINAL WORSHIP 

21.7.23 BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 



 
 
 
  
Our second week at For- est School meant fun building a 
den.  The children got into two groups and set to.  It was great to see the foreman,  site inspector 
and labourer ’or something along those lines’ that the children became. 
It is fascinating to see how the children act when left to make their own decisions.  We discussed 
this afterwards and a couple spoke about wanting to do more or have more of a say in the decision 
making. Others were more than happy to be told what to do….. or even to do nothing!.  We chatted 
about those that wanted more responsibility and whether or not they had made this known, often as 
not they hadn’t and this lead to a good discussion about natural leaders and building confidence to put 
their own thoughts and opinions across when working as a team. 
  
Both dens were fabulous and very different but crucially passed the water test of having water 
poured over it whilst the children were inside. 
  
We finished with guessing how old a bird lives to in the wild compared to being monitored when in 
captivity.  Who would have thought that the average age of a Blackbird is 3 but the oldest recorded 
is 47 years, or that a Woodpigeon again 3 years against 44 in captivity.  The children contributed 
fully with their views on why this should be. 
  
Thank you for sending your children in appropriate clothing and waterproof trousers and wellies are 
very important please as we may be going into the river next week. 
  
  
Mrs Spencer 
Forest School Leader 
  

 



 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

 
 

 
HEROES ASSEMBLE AT TUTBURY CASTLE 
 

COMMUNITY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 

 

 
 

COMMUNITY 


